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Meets 2nd Sundays: 

NOV – MAR: 11 AM brunch 

APR – OCT: Check ride 
calendar or call for details  
on meeting sites or specific 
ride/rendezvous plans.

Membership Policy: 
Women On Wheels® members 
and guests are welcome to 
participate with any chapter.  
We encourage you to join the 
nat’l organization, as WOW 
membership is required for 
continued chapter participation 
and because members are 
protected under our insurance 
plan. Application forms are 
available in the WOW magazine 
or from any chapter officer.

Welcome  
Prospective Members! 
Would you like to ride with an 
enthusiastic local WOW chapter?  
Call any of the names above to 
chat, or check our web site and 
events calendar and drop by a 
meeting point. Support Guys 
always welcome, too!    
If you’d like to continue receiving 
chapter news, forward $10 
(check payable to Twin Rose 
Lady Riders) to the Treasurer’s 
address above. It’s an annual 
donation toward operating 
expenses.
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Greetings Roses & Friends! 

I hope that those of you who celebrate Easter had a lovely holiday.   

We went camping with some friends and enjoyed a ham and corn pudding meal in the woods.  It’s nice to 
celebrate in different ways.  I took Good Friday off and we tried an extra day camping.  It’s always fun to  
see what my boredom level will do.  I actually relaxed (yes, really!) and enjoyed reading a book or two I’d 
checked out of our local library.  Our dog River enjoys walking and exploring also, so that filled in some time.  
So far, so good! (I want to thank Elaine for introducing me to corn pudding.  I have had baked corn in the 
past, but corn pudding adds a cornbread element to it. It continues to be a hit whenever I make it!) 

Unfortunately, our first ride of the season was canceled due to rain and cold.  The Roses who were planning 
on riding still met for brunch. Let’s hope the days get a little warmer and sunnier. 

Please keep in mind, even if you don’t want to ride, you are always welcome to join us for our meal/ 
ice cream stops.  The FOOs generally have a route in mind and know an approximate arrival at the  
restaurant/ice cream shop.  It’s always fun to have a group together!  No matter what form of transportation 
you prefer! 

To follow up on my last director’s letter, I did take my heated gear for a spin one evening.  It was toasty.   
I deliberately didn’t wear a balaclava, so I could feel how cold it really was.  I’m very happy to report that 
nothing fell off.  Perhaps that was just a 2021 thing and I won’t leave possessions all over the US this 
season. We can only hope. 

We’ve secured a few donations for the Ride for HOPE.  If you have any businesses that would like to donate 
something for our raffles, please let me know.  I can provide a letter and flyer for them. 

On April 24, the York Motorcycle Club held their 10th Annual Riders’ Rally for Autism.  Hope you all  
supported them, even if you didn’t ride.  They donate their clubhouse and their time for our Ride for HOPE.  
We should try to give back.  NOTE: May 21 (the evening before our HOPE ride) is their chicken BBQ dinner.   

Thanks Roses and friends, for all you do! 

 
 

717-682-8198 
gnattrlr@gmail.com 

 
Chapter email: 
TwinRoseLadyRiders@gmail.com

Happy Birthday 
      Natalie ...................May 26 

Roses, if your birthday has been missed 
send it (mo/day) to suespittle@comcast.net

Natalie



Secret Sister ’22  
Has Begun 

Several Roses got St. Patty’s Day wishes and  
Paws was pleased to receive a Truckload of Luck!   

Here are some deliveries by the Easter bunny... 

Audrey Dawn  
said her bear was 
“almost” too cute 
to eat.

Cheryl was 
delighted by her 
Spring surprise.

Kathy R loved her 
gnome riding the 
carrot — same 
color as her trike.

Sue S got peeps from her 
Secret Peep. 

Nat loved her Target card, peeps 
and sweet friendship stickers.

Paws and her cat were feeling Pawsitive 
but didn’t win the scratch-off.

The Lucky Duck in ETown has been reserved for  
next year’s TRLR Anniversary Party — where we will 

once again have the big Secret Sister Reveal. 

Sat., January 21, 2023



CHATTERBOX

For more info or to register 
Call or Text: 717-719-9362 
Email:  
jennifersbusiness@gmail.com

Beginning Jewelry Making  
C L A S S E S  I N  Y O R K

Custom work also available

Come learn and have fun!
$150 per 8-week class 

(includes $50 in materials to use and keep) 
$75 deposit due before class  

to order materials and hold your spot 

1 hour per week 
~ Classes forming all the time ~

TRLR Past Prez Marie  
Moves Back East

Marie retired from her job in CA and has now settled in 
Myrtle Beach with Ninja the cat. She had sold her scooter 
out west and sent this photo of her new S. Carolina ride!  
It’s an E-Z Go — purple and chrome — running on six  
8-volt batteries for 48 volts of unbridled power and a top 
speed of 15-20. With approximately 10 miles to a charge, 
it’ll get her to the grocery store, local shrimp stand, or the 
State Park where she volunteers to help with the sea 
turtles. All the important stuff. 

Her new home has a nice guest room, so she is offering  
it to any Roses who’d like a trip to Mrytle Beach. Here’s 
her contact info if you’d like to visit or just say hi: 

Marie Killian 
1609 Carlton Dr., Myrtle Beach, SC 29577 
mariekillian52@gmail.com 

Lynn asks, “Where am I?”

ANSWER CAN BE FOUND SOMEWHERE IN THIS ISSUE.

Lynn is quick with the camera when out on her Spyder!  
QUACK! Where did she spot these duckies?

   Meet Laura and Kurstyn, the newest members of the 
Twin Rose Lady Riders. I connected with Laura on FB when 
she posted looking for lady riders in the Central PA area. 
Met them both at the recent YMC Autism Ride and we 
chatted for a long time. Laura already joined WOW® and 
signed up her wife, Kurstyn, as a support member.   And, 
I’m pleased to say they also officially joined TRLR. Yay!!  
You will see them roll up on their bright red/orange Spyder 
very soon and share in our fun.   
   A warm TRLR welcome to Laura and Kurstyn!!

Left to right – Laura, Kurstyn and Lynn 
 
P.S. Kurstyn is very talented and crafted this 
beautiful White Rose from a paper napkin!

Welcome to Laura and Kurstyn 
        By Lynn



Lynn’s “Where Am I?” answer: 
Brent L. Miller’s Jewelers & Goldsmiths 
Manheim Pike Lancaster

Friends Frolic in Florida 
By Gwinnie (aka Guinevere)

Warm weather was the destination. 
Lynn strapped Pedro, Consuela, 
and I into the front seat and we all 
headed south, making it safely to 
the beach at Jacksonville, FL. The 
Saint Johns River was to our backs 

and the Atlantic Ocean was just over the sand 
dune. We were literally camping on the beach.   
 
Pedro and Consuela quickly took to relaxing in the 
sunshine and enjoying the river view.  And can you 

believe this… we met and 
made good friends with 
fellow riders Debbie and 
Ray! Debbie came rolling in on their blue 
Spyder and Lynn just had to wave her 
down to say Hello. Ray and their camper 
followed. They set up camp close by and 
even let Pedro, Consuela and I sit on their 
beautiful Spyder. (If you look closely, you 
can see part of our camper and truck in 
the background.)  

 
There were many other 
friendly campers there too, 
including Russ and Debbie 
and their Gnomes, and 
Cynthia and Donald with their 
big boy Banjo. 
 

The sun & sand were good, but the food & 
fun were great. Lynn and I met Debbie and 
Ray at their favorite hibachi restaurant, the 
Okinawa Japanese Grillhouse & Sushi Bar.  
Just glad I was not next on the hibachi 
grill!!   While we were indulging in the 
entertainment of the hibachi master, Pedro 
and Consuela were exploring the city of 
Jacksonville and 

the wonderful building paintings.   
 
Then the next week we 
met Ray and Debbie 
and enjoyed Chinese 
food at a Hot Pot & 
BBQ restaurant. That was fun. If you’ve never 
been to a Hot Pot, I can vouch for it. We also had 
fun celebrating Ray’s birthday.       
 

Another great stop was at Gator’s BBQ 
and connecting again with the owner, 
Sandy. If you want some awesome BBQ, 
check them out. They were voted the 
Best BBQ in Jacksonville!!  

And if I say so myself, it WAS the best!! Plus, 
they give every customer a small cup of 
banana pudding for dessert – Yum YUM!! 
Lynn wanted to share our BBQ run with Russ 
and Debbie and brought them back some 
takeout. But first, we just had to include a 
stop at the Dreamette for some of their  
infamous ice cream. And yes, Lynn and I 
indulged with a chocolate dipped soft serve 
cone. While we were out enjoying our BBQ 
and ice cream, Pedro and Consuela spent 

some time exploring the 
jetty rocks. (Consuela 
needs a new outfit that’s 
more suited for travel.)      
 
Although Lynn had to 
work, we all spent some 
beautiful and fun time on 
the beach.     

 
The month went by quickly. 

All too soon we said goodbye to our 
new friends and saved the memories 

with more photos before we packed 
up the RV and got back on the road to 
head for PA.    
 
Thanks Lynn! We had a great time in 
Jacksonville! 
 
 
So, Roses (and 
my groundhog 
siblings), have a 
blast exploring this earth  
no matter if it’s on 2, 3 or 4 wheels, 
— or more if with an RV.  

  And remember…  
     not all those who   
        wander are lost!



 
 

May 7        Sat., Int’l Female Ride Day  
MEET: Wrightsville Rutter’s 
TIME: KSU 10:45 AM 
FOO: Dawn H to Schell’s Restaurant, Temple 
(north of Reading) for lunch & ice cream 
Approx 65 miles each way. 

May 8        TRLR “Second Sunday Mother’s Day Ride” 
MEET: Sheetz, Columbia/Prospect Rd exit of 30 
TIME: KSU 10:30 AM 
FOO: Nat, thru Lancaster/Dauphin Counties 
trying to avoid the Make-A-Wish convoy! 
It will be a relatively short ride so riders can  
be home for dinner with family if need be. 

May 22      TRLR RIDE FOR HOPE, YMC  2 

June 12     TRLR “Second Sunday Ride” - details TBA 
Possibly deliver HOPE funds to Barb 

July 10       TRLR “Second Sunday Ride” 
FOO: NanC 
Fun ride for those not attending the Ride-In 

Aug 14       TRLR “Second Sunday Ride” 
FOO: Sue S to Stewartstown Smokehouse 

Sep 11       TRLR “Second Sunday Ride” 
FOO: Kathy M to join in on the Patriot Ride;  
details TBA 

Oct 9          TRLR “Second Sunday Ride” 
FOO: Lynn will be heading for MD; details TBA

2022 
Twin Rose Lady Riders 

Calendar of Events 

Twin Rose Charity Road Run  

CHALLENGE AWARD 
TO CLUB WITH MOST MEMBERS  

REGISTERED!

Sunday, May 22
Reg. 10-1:30   •   $15/person 

Self-guided Poker Run  
starts & ends at York Motorcycle Club 

2333 Whiteford Rd., York, PA – east of Hollywood Casino/Galleria Mall 

*All proceeds support H.O.P.E. 
Help for Oncology Problems and Emotional support   •   www.hopelifeline.org 

No time to ride? Stop by the clubhouse  
to make a H.O.P.E.* donation  

and enter the raffles.  

~ RAIN or SHINE ~

 

 
2, 3 or 4 

wheels!  

TOP PRIZE – $100!

~ NEW SPRING DATE ~

May 21       Sat., H-D Women’s Carnival Run 

June 4       Sat., Crystal’s Memorial Gathering 
FOO: Dawn H, to Allentown, details TBA 

June 11      Sat., Paws will speak about WOW® and 
TRLR at Schaeffer’s H-D Women Riders 
Day, Carmello’s Roman Delight, Orwigsburg  

June 16-18  MAWMR, York 

July 12-15  WOW® Ride-In, Winona, Minnesota 

Aug 14        Texas Roadhouse Homes for Troops 
Ride, York to Gettysburg

Please arrive fueled & ready to ride.       
KSU = Kick Stands Up;  FOO = First One Out 

Bike must be registered and insured to go on WOW® rides. 
Must sign 2022 insurance waiver  

(see Dawn H or Sue S for a waiver before ride begins)




